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December 2,2010

Commissioner Paula Daniels
City of Los Angeles Board of Public Works
Room 361-P, Mailstop 464
200 North Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA 9QQ12-48Q1

Date: rw->/j o

Submitted in Committee

Council File No: li5£

Item No.: H _______
ATT

Deputy f/ sam R. Lid

Dear Commissioner Daniels:

The Southern California Contractors Association supports your leadership in the 
effort to provide the City of Los Angeles with aforward-looking, effective and 
attainable plan for improving water quality through low-impact development.

We have appreciated the willingness of you and your staff to both listen and 
incorporate some of our ideas, field experience and suggestions1 into your final 
product.

While we are aware that the state and other governmental bodies are working on 
similar projects, we: believe it important that,the City take a position as a leader in this 
area. Our experience in the field of environmental regulation tells us that all, rules 
like this are a work in progress, subject to amendment as new knowledge and practice 
dictate.

The City’s leadership and practical understanding will be invaluable to these other 
bodies as they come to the table on this issue. We hope, as an industry, to see a future 
set of rules that are uniform throughout our areaso that they are both effective and 
attainable, as we believe this ordinance to be.

Sincerely,

William E. Davis 
Executive Vice President

Iftnfs American Road &. 
’Mm/M Transportation Builders 
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